
Dr. Camila dos Santos de Barros,
Editor in Chief
Oecologia Australis

Campos dos Goytacazes, September 28th, 2021

Dear Dr. Barros,

I would like to submit the manuscript entitled “A LITTLE ABOUT THE SCIENCE OF

THE  INLAND  WATERS  IN  THE  NORTHERN  OF  RIO  DE  JANEIRO  STATE:

CYANOBACTERIAL BLOOMS IN THE LOWER PARAÍBA DO SUL RIVER“ by Suzuki,

M.S. to be considered for publication as a brief communication in the journal

Oecologia Australis, in the special number “Limnologia no Brasil”.

I declare that this manuscript is original, has not been published before and is

not currently being considered for publication elsewhere.

As the only author and corresponding author, I know of no conflicts of interest

associated with this publication. 

I look forward to your positive response. 

Best regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Marina Satika Suzuki 


